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Carlisle and Cumbria United
Independent Supporters Trust

Carlisle United Official
Supporters Club

It’s that time of year again when you the supporter join
with the players and management of Carlisle United and

vote for the recipients of the various Supporters’ Awards.
Each member of the Supporters’ organisations will receive a voting
form in with this Newsletter, which allows you to nominate your
choice in two of the nine categories available.
These are as follows:

Player of the Season
voted for by the Supporters

Goal of the Season
voted for by the Supporters

Junior Blues Player of the Season
voted for by members of the Junior Blues

Away Player of the Season
voted for those using CUOSC away travel

Players, Player of the Season
voted for by CUFC Players

Carlisle United London Branch 
Player of the Season

voted for by members of the London Branch
CCUIST Player of the Season

voted for by the Committee of CCUIST
Most Improved Player of the Season

nominated by Paul Simpson and the training staff
Carlisle United Ladies Player of the Season

voted for by members of the Ladies team
You were sent in our last newsletter nomination forms for a
Team of the Century. If you could complete these and return
them with your nominations for the above awards we would be
very much obliged. Hopefully some of those nominated in this
category will be able to join us for the evening.

2nd Annual Awards Ceremony

Over the past few weeks’ members of CCUIST will have
received correspondence circulated by what appeared

to be ‘The Board of CCUIST’. With the exception of one letter
informing the membership of a Special General Meeting, which
was on CCUIST headed paper, this was not the case. Two
letters sent in what appeared to be the name of the Trust and
signed by Alan Steel were sent without the knowledge or
authority of the full Trust board. Their contents were not
discussed or agreed prior to circulation. The Board of CCUIST
disclaims all responsibility for the unauthorised
communications and apologises for the misuse of the CCUIST
database. This will not happen in the future.

You will have read much about the proposal to CCUIST that we,
the membership give consideration to relinquishing our option
on the second 20% of shares, referred to in the Agreement with
CUFC Holdings Limited as the First Option. All members of
CCUIST will have received a letter from the board of CCUIST
explaining the current situation at Carlisle United, together with
a notice of a Special General Meeting to be held in Foxy’s
restaurant on Sunday 18 April at 11am, a proxy voting form for
those who are unable to attend and copies of the two press
releases from the board of CCUIST and on behalf of John
Courtenay from the Club. Both were circulated to the media on
30/31 March.

Let’s focus on the reality, the Club needs an injection of money,
£500k will see our club financially viable for the start of the next
season. I quote from the press release by John Courtenay
“Since the purchase of the club almost two seasons ago, we
have injected cash on an ongoing basis to make up the shortfall
in costs and overheads. Particularly administration CVA and
supervision, which cost £492,000 having been budgeted at
£80,000. We have now reached a vital point in our
redevelopment of the club but we need a cash injection of
approximately £400k to clear the slate and leave only one
restructed mortgage which should allow the club to stand alone
and meet its overheads and costs going forward’’.

The board of CCUIST are constantly in talks with John
Courtenay regarding the share issue and you can be assured
that whilst having the best interests of the Trust in mind we will
be realistic in what we hope to achieve and passionate in
achieving it.

CCUIST have at this time the option of 49% of shares in CUFC
Holdings Limited. This being available in three options, the first
20% followed by the second 20% and the last being the block
of 9%. In reality we have only paid for 33.75% of the first 20%
i.e. £135,000. We need to be pay a further £265,000 to secure
the remainder of these shares before we could start on the
second 20%. Our club needs money now and CCUIST just
don’t have it, that’s the simple truth. 20%, 25.1%, 29% or 49%
none would have overall control of the club 25.1% is achievable
and give CCUIST a voice to be heard for years to come.

Our energies need to be put into raising the shortfall, then
moving onto the last 9% or part thereof. Experience shows that
to run a football club takes a great deal of money. Often
requiring an injection of several thousand of pounds on a
regular basis, that’s reality. This is something CCUIST would
not be able to do, certainly not in the short term and must work
with others to give a secure future for our club.

CCUIST - The Facts The legalities for the purchase of shares in varying
denominations are yet to be finalised. Anyone purchasing
shares will be given the opportunity to leave the voting rights for
these shares in the care of CCUIST. An option that can happen
immediately or at a future date that decision is entirely up to the
purchaser. Alternatively should the purchaser wish to sell their
shares to the Holding Company who would then offer these
shares to CCUIST in the first instance.

The board of CCUIST have often been called ‘aloof’ or ‘distant’.
I can assure you that in the future members of the board of
CCUIST will be available, can be approached and your views
will be taken seriously. Via this newsletter your concerns will be
addressed and your questions answered. Alternatively for
those who have access to the email, questions can be directed
to any member of the board on by any of the emails as follows:
info@ccuist.org / katerowley@ccuist.org /
dickyoung@ccuist.org Your question will be answered and if
thought appropriate shared with others.

John Courtenay has pledged his support for CCUIST and is
firmly behind the aims and objectives of Trusts, if you are not
already a member but would like information please do not
hesitate to contact us, details for contact can be found on the
back page of this newsletter.

On behalf of the board of CCUIST
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Quiz  Time

1 Who scored Carlisle’s last goal in the top
flight (old Division 1) in 1974/75 Season?

2 When Carlisle won the Auto Windscreen
Shield on penaltys at Wembley in 1997, who
were the five penalty takers?

3 How many times did John Halpin break his
leg whilst playing for Carlisle?

4 Ivor Broadis, George McVitie and Chris
Balderstone all played for Carlisle United,
and which other club?

5 When Jimmy Glass scored that famous goal
in 1999 who took the corner leading to it.

Thank You
Thank you, hardly expresses the gratitude of the Supporters’ Club to those who have supported, sold tickets

or helped in any way they could with the Grand Draw. Monies are still arriving from the sale of tickets but to date
we have a grand total of £13,619.

When your Supporters’ Club decided to have a Grand Draw
to raise money which would be used for a specific purpose
at Brunton Park we had no idea it would be the success it
has been. Those in the know told us that you normally
receive a small percentage of tickets returned from the
amount circulated. So we though lets go for 6 - 8 thousand
pounds which would be very nice. It was soon apparent that
this amount would be exceeded. What has been really nice
was some of the notes of encouragement which many
members returned with their sold tickets. There was no
competition to sell tickets, all sales were much appreciated
and everyone selling or buying tickets have contributed to
the success of this draw.

We asked for applications to be made by those wishing the
money to be made available to their departments within
Brunton Park or the money to be available for specific
improvement. The successful application was made by Neil

Dalton who asked that the money raised by the draw to be made available to
purchase TechnoGym equipment, which will be used by those requiring treatment
under the supervision of the Physio department at Brunton Park. The equipment
was to cost £12,000. A cheque for that amount has now been handed to Neil. It’s
hoped that delivery will be prior to our June Newsletter when you will be given an
update with pictures of the equipment. The purchase of this equipment places
Carlisle United in the position of being one of the best equipped physio
departments in the 2nd and 3rd divisions of the Football League.

The remainder of the monies raised together with other money will be used to
refurbish Foxy’s Restaurant with audio and visual equipment, similar to that already
supplied by The Supporters’ Club in the Sunset Suite. The equipment in the Sunset
Suite has proved very popular on match days and will establish the two function
suites as desirable conference venues for the future.

Once again a huge thank you from the Supporters’ Club you really are a fantastic
bunch of supporters.

Kate Rowley

Susan Elliott and Bob Lindsay presenting
a cheque for £12,000 to Neil Dalton

CUFC Physio

Yvonne Bowman and Louise Fawcett presenting the cheque to Neil
Dalton at half time during the Carlisle v Hull City game

6 Name the player who has made the most
appearances for Carlisle United?

7 Who scored Carlisle’s first league goal this
season 03 / 04?

8 Who scored Carlisle’s goal in this season’s
league cup tie at Walsall?

9 When Carlisle won the 3rd Division in
1994/95 season who finished 2nd and 3rd?

10 Who was Carlisle’s top scorer in their
season in the top flight in 1974/75

Answers on Page  5
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Carlisle Supporters Say a Sad
Farewell to Bob Stokoe

THERE will be many memories of Bob Stokoe
lifting the FA Cup with Sunderland in 1973 when

they were victorious over Leeds United, but Carlisle
supporters will remember Bob Stokoe as being in
charge at Brunton Park for three separate spells
1968 - 70, 1980 - 85 and 1985 - 86.
No designer suits for Bob, he will always be remembered
for his long raincoat and trilby hat, a quiet manner and
determination under his management took Carlisle
United to the semi-final of the League Cup in 1969. Bob
left Carlisle United for a short time allowing Brian ‘’Pop’’
Robson to take charge, but returned after only two
months away. An honest, passionate, gentleman,
however all that would change during a match he was a
real winner. His players would walk through brick walls
for him, although Bob would want them to run through
the wall with a ball at their feet and then score at the
other side.
Devasted by the death of his wife Jean from cancer a few
years ago, his own health started to suffer from severe
dementia in recent years. There have been a number of
occasions when CCUIST and the Supporters’ Club have
invited him back to Carlisle but sadly his health was such
that he was unable to travel, although he spoke very
fondly of his time at the club. Bob Stokoe will be
remembered at a number of clubs none more fondly than
Carlisle United.

Tribute to Geoff Twentyman

BORN in Brampton in 1930 Geoff started his
playing career with Swifts Rovers in the Carlisle

& District League before signing for Carlisle in 1947
under the management of Ivor Broadis.
Making his debut at Brunton Park in February 1947 he
was described as a ‘big skilful centre half or wing half
who was good in the air’. 149 appearances later
Liverpool FC signed him for £12,500.
It was as a result of this money that Carlisle United were
able to re-build the main stand at Brunton Park after the
original wooden structure burned down due to an
electrical fault in 1953.
Geoff played 184 games for Liverpool from 1953 - 1959.
After Liverpool he had a spell with Ballymena in the Irish
League as player manager and returned to Carlisle
United in 1963 and later clubs included Workington Red,
Hartlepool and Morecambe. Geoff then managed Penrith
FC for two seasons where he was an extremely popular
personality.
Bill Shankley made a master stroke in 1967 when he
offered Geoff the role of chief scout for Liverpool while he
was the manager of Morecambe. From then on it was the
greates scouting success story ever known in British
football. Geoff set up a scouting network which was an
unbelievable success for two decades.
The list of players he discovered and recommended to
first Bill Shankly, then Bob Paisley, Joe Fagan and Kenny
Dalgish during his 20 years as head talent spotter reads
like a Who’s Who of Liverpool legends. To name some,
many of who were signed on Geoff’s recommendation
alone read as follows:-
Kevin Keegan, John Toshack, Alec Lindsay, Terry
McDermott, Phil Neal, Ray Clemence, Graeme Souness,
Larry Lloyd, Steve Highway, David Fairclough, Alan
Hansen, Alan Kennedy, Phil Thompson, Mark
Lawrenson, Ian Rush, Steve Nichol, Paul Walsh, Peter
Beardsley and John Barnes.
After all this success he never forgot his beloved Carlisle
and regularly returned home to Brunton Park and
Blackwell Racecourse. He always watched and followed
CUFC’s results with the utmost interest and always
wished Carlisle United every success. When United were
promoted in 1974 to Division One, Bill Shankly and Geoff
Twentyman went on record in the national press stating
‘’This was the greatest ever achievement by an English
Football Club’’.
Many tributes have been passed by ex United players
and colleagues including Bobby Johnston who recalls
the ALL local half back line of Ginger Thompson, Geoff
and himself. Bobby regarded Geoff as the best tackler in
football an accolade that may agreed to be true.
Geoff Twentyman has been hailed as Carlisle United’s
greatest ever centre half.
In the last few years Geoff suffered from Alzheimer’s
disease. He is survived by his wife Pat (a Carlisle girl)
and two sons Geoff and William and two daughters
Susan and Margaret.
The Supporters’ Organisations of Carlisle United send
their most sincere condolences to Pat and her family.
Geoff Twentyman will be missed but always remembered
here in Carlisle.

Gentle Giant of Carlisle
United’s Back Line Dies

Paddy Waters who lived at Scotby, Nr Carlisle died
at the age of 82

Although a gentle giant off the field he was a tiger on it.
Paddy Waters born in Dublin in 1922 the eldest of none
children. His career started in Gaelic football and hurling
and then moved onto amateur football with Bohemians.
he gained his international cap for Ireland against Wales
and in the summer of 1947 he came over the water to
England. Preston North End was his first club and three
happy years were spent at Deepdale playing alongside
Tom Finney. Bill Shankley persuaded Paddy to move to
Cumbria in 1950. He made 261 appearances for the
Blues.

Rolling his shorts up he said made him run faster, it’s not
certain why he turned the collar of his shirt inside or
decided not to wear any shin pads when playing.

Paddy was one of the Blues who played against Arsenal
in the 1951 third round cup-tie when 57,000 packed into
Highbury. After leaving Carlisle in 1958 he played for
Gretna.

Remaining in Carlisle he was a well known face in the
city.

Paddy loved golf and was a member at Brampton and
Carlisle. He also ran for charity until the age of 69.

He is survived by his wife Doreen who he married in
january 1954, and two sons Greg and Kevin.
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Ruth a Footie Mad Grandma
died 26.02.04

Ruth Bristo from Wigton
was a true Blues fan for

over 66 years. Supporting
her beloved club from the
age of 8 years, (it would
have been earlier than that
but her mother wouldn’t
allow her father to take her
to the matches). Her first
match being Carlisle v
Accrington Stanley at
Brunton Park.
Travelling all over the country
to watch them and seldom
missing a fixture, she was

Carlisle through and through until her sad death on 26
February.
Always to be found in the Paddock, more often than not
with a radio stuck to her ear listening to scores from other
grounds, or the result from her other love Manchester
United) (well we are not all perfect!). You could always
depend on her to tell you how our nearest rivals were
doing, and the current position of CUFC. Ruth was
always to be found in the same place in the Paddock.
Standing gave her better elevation to shout at the teams,
and shout she did not just at the opposition both teams
would be offered advice as would the referee, officials
and anyone else whom she thought would benefit from
that advice. There was no hiding place if she thought you
were wrong.
Ruth had soft spots for her favourites amongst these
were Chris Balderstone, Ivor Broadis and Hughie
McIlmoyle.
The Supporters’ Club wish to express their most sincere
condolences to Ruth’s family and friends on her sudden
and sad death. She is a true fan who will be sadly missed
by everyone who knew her.

Gordon Titterington 
died March 2004

Along time supporters of Carlisle United and one
of the founders of Titterington’s Coaches has

died. Gordon a well known face to both supporters and
numerous teams of Carlisle United. Driving the team to
football grounds around the country himself for many
years before his sons took over the mantle. Wherever
Carlisle United was  to be found playing there was
always a Titterington coach either transporting the
supporter or the team. The team coach with its livery of
jumping foxes was known throughout the country and
was possibly one of the first to be adorned with a clubs
trademark.
One only has to look back at some of the library
photographs of Carlisle United to see a bull nosed
Titterington coach in the background. They would be
used to transport the players, manager and coach into
the Lake District when the team went on one of Alan
Ashman’s walks up the fells (this was how he kept his
team fit).
Our sympathy and that of the supporters of Carlisle
United have been expressed to his wife and family.

To Romania with Love

My name is Wendy Brown, I have been a follower
of Carlisle United for a number of years and I am

a founder member of the Official Supporters’ Club,
taking an active role on the committee, helping to
raise much needed funds for the football club. On
match days I can be found in the East Stand Portakabin,
as a volunteer, selling match tickets, which I have done
for two seasons now and I enjoy it very much meeting the
fans and talking football with them.

I turned the big 40 earlier this year and I wanted to do
something new and challenging and along came an
invitation to be part of a team taking much needed
supplies to Romania. I said yes without any hesitation. I
will be going to Romania (Bucharest) in September of
this year with 5 other team members. (The team consists
of 5 from the from The Salvation Army, Carlisle and 1
from Kendal Baptist Church).

Our 3 main projects will be helping in a school for blind
children, painting and decorating several wards in an HIV
Hospital for children and finally helping children who are
too old for the orphanages and have been kicked out and
are now living on the streets.

We will be leaving Carlisle on 17 September and it will
take approximately three days to get to our destination,
stopping once in Germany for a good nights sleep and
much needed showers.

We Need Your Help
We are taking over a very large wagon and need your
help to fill it with the equipment and supplies we require
to help us in the projects.

We urgently need:
Good quality clean clothes (ages 5 - 25yrs)
Including new socks and underwear
Footballs, tennis rackets, tennis balls
Pencils, crayons, colouring books, paper
Paint, brushes, rollers, turps
Toiletries (bars of soap, shampoo, toothpaste &
toothbrushes)
New board games (dominoes, snap cards etc)
Plastic cutlery

We are also in need of sponsorship; the cost of the trip is
£3,000 (fuel, insurances, ferry crossings etc.). The team
members are giving freely of their time and are trying to
raise the money.

If you can help by donating supplies or perhaps
sponsoring us then you can contact me on 01228 549932
or e-mail: Kevin.wab@virgin.net or why not come and see
me at the East Stand Portakabin on match days.

I am desperately trying to trace Steve Derrett who
played for Cardiff and Carlisle in the 1970’s. I run the
Derrett family history website and would dearly love to
include him and his career. If anyone has any information
as to where he is now or when last they knew of him I
would be delighted to hear from you.
Lisa Feasey (nee Derrett)
feasey3@ntlworld.com

Trying to Trace ....
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CCUIST Golf Day
Friday 9 July 2004 at 

Eden Golf Course, Carlisle

If you want a good day out with
friends, colleagues or just a bit of

exercise and meet new people then
the CCUIST Golf Day is for you. It
also helps if you can play a little!
For the past three years Carlisle & Cumbria United
Independent Supporters’ Trust (CCUIST) have held their
Annual Golf Day at Eden Course. Each year it has been
an even greater success than the previous one. Teams
enter from corporate business, friends, work colleagues
or individual golfers. Your chance not just to have a days
golf but mingle with friends, former and current players
and coaching staff.
The day consists of:

Teams are of 4 golfers. Best 2 Net Stableford Scores
Wonderful prizes to 6th place
Nearest the pin on three of the par 3 holes 2, 6 & 9
4 on the green competition on the 13th hole (par 3)
Longest drive on the 18th hole
2’s competition

What more could you want!
CCUIST have booked Eden from 10am to 3pm - a meal
is provided on completion of your round. Refreshments
are available at the 9th and hospitality is assured
throughout the day, all included in the cost for the day.
The entry fee for teams is £100 per 4 golfers
If you are not part of a team but wish to take part in the
day, individual golfers are welcome we will do the rest.
If you would like more information please contact:
Jazza Boyle - 07786853823
Dick Young - 07803951397
Kate Rowley - 07968498941 Answers to Quiz
1  Denis Martin 2  Paul Conway, Owen Archdeacon, Dean
Walling, Warren Aspinall, Steve Haywood 3  Three  4  Queen of
the South 5  Graham Anthony 6  Allan Ross 7  Paul Raven (York)
8  Craig Russell 9  Walsall and Chesterfield 10  Joe Laidlaw

CCUIST / CUOSC - Dates for your Diary
April 2004
Sat 10 Kidderminster Harriers at home
Mon 12 Leyton Orient away day travel
Tue 13 Voting papers re players awards to be

sent out to members of CUOSC
Thur 15 Forum in Sunset Suite
Sat 17 Lincoln City at home
Sun 18 CCUIST Special General Meeting
Sat 24 Mansfield Town away day travel
May 2004
Sat 01 Cheltenham Town at home

Supporters’ Club sponsoring this game and ball.
Mascots from the Junior Blues Section.

Mon 03 Fun Day - Inter Schools Football 
Competition

Sat 08 Doncaster Rovers away day travel
Sun 09 Awards Ceremony and Dinner
July 2004
Fri 09 CCUIST Golf Day at Eden Gold Course

Anyone interested in playing please leave
or give your details into the Paddock Ticket
Office

Junior Blues Open Day

During February half term, the Junior Blues had
their second very successful open day. The day

commenced just after 11am on Thursday with around 30
Junior Blues attending, they were then split up into two
groups the first one having a tour of the ground, while the
second stayed and watched some Carlisle United
videos.
The Junior Blues had a great day all round with quizzes
and Michael Brown winning a signed shirt for having the
closest guess to the amount of people who have
watched Carlisle since we formed, (he was three away).
After the first group had finished their tour we made our
way back to the Sunset Suite to meet the players and get
autographs and photos taken with their favourite.
Everyone attending including parents and helpers off the
committee enjoyed the whole day.
I would like to take this opportunity to thank all those who
helped make it a special day especially Phil Holmes who
helped organise the day and the players who were
absolutely brilliant with the kids.
If you would like to order any pictures then they are
priced at £1 each and the player on the picture will sign
it, please contact Claire either by email:
juniorblues2003@yahoo.co.uk, or by phone on 01228
549932.
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CUOSC Grand Draw
List of Winners

Prize No. Ticket No. Description of Prize Winners Name
1 9421 Vogue Silver Bed Sean Kenney
2 8819 Off Road Driving Day J Shepherd
3 7510 Tool Chest Catherine Herd
4 24299 Personal CD Player Andy Horn
5 5410 Family Ultimate Card worth £660 Paul Atkinson
6 21128 £100 worth of vouchers - Cumberland News L Hill
7 17732 £25 gift voucher - Chivers Peter Jardine
8 29876 £200 worth of Bosh Power Tools B Jepson
9 13879 2 x Carlisle United season tickets 2004/5 John Benson

10 26030 DVD Player Paul Gorman
11 20002 Two County Badges for a meeting at Carlisle Race Course Tim Prescott
12 25463 £25 gift voucher - Charme Beauty Salon M Hodgson
13 9164 Overnight stay for two at Cambro House Barrie Hood
14 25114 18v Cordless Drill and Case Bob Lindsay
15 5891 Bottle of Whisky & £25 S Elliott
16 27244 5 Driving Lessons Alan Steel
17 17229 DVD Player Richard Monkhouse
18 6783 Hospitality for 8 persons at Brunton Park - Stobart Box W Bell
19 5068 36 piece Dinner & Tea Set G Robertson
20 6664 Golf Lesson with Steve Harrison and a round of golf for 2 persons Leigh Stewart
21 11400 Meal voucher value £30 - Golden Pheasant Jean McNeish
22 7430 Sunday Buffet for 2 persons Irene Gate
23 19894 Meal for 2 at Dalston Hall Karen Peet
24 4432 Right Rider Motorcycle Training Compulsory Basic Training Course J Porter
25 17774 Pair of Gold and Silver Fox Earrings John Jefferson
26 21765 Limited edition ‘M-sport a documentary of a rally team’ - Malcolm Wilson W Yellowley
27 21264 £50 Simon Burnett
28 25319 Quick Dinner Food Warmer E Little
29 5721 Holistic Treatment up to the value of £25 Martin Ward
30 0293 £100 worth of Top Man vouchers Joanne - Gossip
31 21381 4 Pirelli tyres made in Cumbria Brian Crelling
32 17183 £100 worth of Pioneer vouchers and a meal for 4 in The Auctioneer Bill Mitchell
33 13533 £250 Gavin Newall
34 2496 £50 Brian Hersey
35 24534 Cuddly Toy Neil Plunkett
36 16946 Jacket Katherine McNeill
37 25839 Sealy Double Posturepedic Bed John Irving
38 9490 £300 worth of Marks & Spencer vouchers John Bell
39 4502 One Hour flight for 2 round Carlisle Craig C
40 12994 Years supply of Fosters Lager Maureen Earl
41 25317 BT Relate 250 Telephones N Little
42 12094 2 months free leisure club membership to the Swallow Hilltop Hotel P McLean
43 27114 2 day London Trip for 2 persons Eddie Stobart
44 21063 Makita Cordless Drill P Taylor
45 11586 £40 meal voucher to the Viceroy Restaurant Wayne (Belgium)
46 6482 Pair of First Class tickets to anywhere on the Virgin Trains network Alistair Elliott
47 0097 4 Cinema Tickets - Warner Village Carolyn Regan
48 15513 £100 M Fox
49 29216 Case of Selected Wines Tuck
50 29215 £25 Next vouchers Payne
51 10558 Pair of Binoculars Hawksworth
52 3171 Bottle of Whisky James Thurston
53 27607 CD Player Vicky Ferguson
54 12474 Bottle of Gin Claydon
55 5212 3 bottles of wine R Holmes
56 0635 Meal to the Value of £30 - Bari Restaurant Margaret Hickman
57 28965 Bottle of Whisky Louise Fawcett
58 24306 Signed Arsenal Football Aaron Horn
59 18877 Goody Bag from CFM Ann Marie Banks
60 128965 1.5 bottle of Vodka Mrs D Clapperton
61 6917 Sunday lunch for 2 at Dalston Hall Hotel J R Daley
62 3449 Bottle of House of Commons Champagne Bowman
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Prize No. Ticket No. Description of Prize Winners Name
63 24437 Bottle of Malt Whisky Dennis Booth
64 18305 Bottle of Whisky Rob Lees
65 7127 £25 Argos Voucher B T Wilson
66 9092 1 nights dinner, bed and breakfast at the Ibis Hotel, Carlisle M Bowness
67 19748 Bottle of whisky Ann Patterson
68 21166 Bottle of whisky B Thompson
69 8247 House of Lords Whisky B Jackson
70 28642 Case of Tetley and Carlsberg Beers David Graham
71 3579 Box of Biscuits R G Lawson
72 11950 Case of Cider Barry Atkinson
73 14617 Selection box from Nestles Andy Barnes
74 2920 Outdoor Thermometer J Bell
75 29174 Sports Bag & Pique Shirt RNS Paul Marshall
76 21376 £30 voucher towards meal at Ristorante Michelangelo D W M Trussler
77 11385 Bottle of Malt Whisky Geof - Heron
78 21662 Arsenal Cuff Links Andrew Wharton
79 28916 Half a Case of Wine D Brunskill
80 10560 Bar Meal Voucher valued at £20 for Vallum House Hotel Hawkesworth
81 12727 BT Relate Telephone 250 R Coulson
82 21485 BT Relate Telephone 250 B Hoddie
83 13531 Bottle of Glenfiddich M O McCall
84 19167 Bottle of Grouse Whisky Chelsea Richardson
85 23500 £25 Ms E Jackson
86 21681 Tin of Sweets R Smith
87 24416 Bottle of Whisky Andrew Pate
88 5029 Sporting Life - Chris Balderstone book Frank Heaton
89 16736 Sporting Life Stephen Gaskill
90 29901 Sporting Life Ricky Brown
91 21383 Golf Watch Vic Dixon
92 21973 Golf Watch Graham Gilbert
93 0584 Bottle of Gordons Gin Helen Houston
94 25977 Bottle of Gin Hazel Foster
95 0852 Bottle of Cockburns Special Reserve Port Neil Forster
96 0185 Bottle of Benedictine Emily Lowes
97 22617 Bottle of Vintage Character Port G & K Gale
98 7243 Bottle of Smirnoff Vodka G Hall
99 12810 2 tickets in the East Stand for the Carlisle v Hull City game John Cragg

100 0777 2 tickets in the East Stand for the Carlisle v Huddersfield Town game Chris O’Brien
101 23572 Carlisle United Home Strip Top A Smith
102 21366 Carlisle United Sweat Shirt Trussler
103 25131 Carlisle United ‘T’ Shirt Mr R Young
104 0935 Carlisle United Away Top Rick Gallagher
105 22535 Carlisle United Scarf Mr A E Watson
106 21855 2 tickets for the Carlisle United Supporters Awards Ceremony Tony Carrigan
107 1112 2 travel tickets for the last away game of the season to Doncaster A Crowe
108 18550 Carlisle United Watch Tony Reid
109 25476 £25 Mark Todd
110 14731 £25 Raymond Davidson
111 8234 £25 Mike Cartner
112 17247 £25 Nancy Moore
113 21407 Leather Personal Organiser Frank & Geoff
114 25345 Box of Thronton Chocolates Graham Lightfoot
115 16330 Teapot for one set Dougie Irving
116 24940 Box of Danish Biscuits G Heslop
117 11729 Golf Putting Machine & Golf Balls Pat Taylor
118 16858 Bottle of red wine Andrea Deane
119 20022 Bottle of Port M Preston
120 6971 Bottle of Vodka Mr Blair
121 16049 Bottle of Gordons Gin David Robinson
122 15921 Bottle of Claret J Ruddick
123 24478 Bottle of Whisky J & K Rowley
124 29095 Bottle of Grouse Whisky S Beattie
125 3912 Bottle of Cognac C Nicholson
126 24549 Bottle of Whisky D Tonks
127 6393 Silver Fox Earrings W Graham
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CUOSC - Away Day Travel News: Games Coming Up
CUOSC will be providing travel to the following games coming up over the next few weeks

To book and pay for your seat please call in a the Paddock Booking Office on Matchday’s. Alternatively, you may contact Kate Rowley on 01228 527081 (home) or 07968 498941 (mobile)

Address:- CCUIST, Warwick House, Allenbrook Road, Rosehill,
Carlisle Cumbria. CA1 2UT
Website:- www.ccuist.org E-Mail:- info@ccuist.org
Telephone Numbers:- 07968 741128 and 07968 498941

Address:- CUOSC, 19 St Edmunds Park, Carlisle, Cumbria. CA2 6TS
Website:- www.cuosc.co.uk E-Mail:- info@cuosc.co.uk
Telephone Number:- 07968 498941

MATCH
DEPART PRICES

Brunton
Park

Penrith Railway
Station

Adult
Members

Concession
Members

Non - Members

Leyton Orient 6.00am 6.30am £24.00 £21.00 £27.00

Alan Steel the Chair of CCUIST for the last 2 years
has decided to step down from that position but
remains on the board of CCUIST. His place has been
taken as Chair by Kate Rowley who has moved from the
role of Secretary a post now filled by Michael Scott.
Alan also resigned as CCUIST Director on the Board of
Carlisle United Football Club. Nominations for this
position from the membership of CCUIST will be
requested in the near future.
Kate together with Alan and John Wilson were the
founder members of CCUIST and she has been a
member of the board of CCUIST since its inception.
It is the intention of the board of CCUIST to support and
increase the working relationship with Carlisle United
Football Club.
In the past week CCUIST members will have received
information regarding a Special General Meeting to
discuss and progress issues relating to the purchase of
shares. If you were unable to attend a meeting on
Sunday 18 April at 11am you would be most welcome,
if not please register your proxy voting form as soon as
possible. Please note that only members of CCUIST will
be allowed into this meeting.

Change at CCUIST

Mansfield Town 9.30am 10.00am £13.00 £10.00 £16.00
Doncaster Rovers 10.00am 10.30am £12.00 £9.00 £15.00

End of Season U11
Football Tournament at

Brunton Park

Following the success of our first tournament last
year, CUOSC are planning to do it all again after

the last match of the season!
We are currently organising a 7-a-side competition for
local schools. This will take place on the training pitches
on Monday 3 May (Bank Holiday). The event will run all
day with smaller schools participating in the morning
session, 9.30am - 12.45pm, and large schools taking
part in the afternoon, 1.30 - 4.45pm. Spectators are most
welcome so come along and cheer on the youngsters -
admission is free. There will also be various side stalls
and attractions (including a number of players!) Hot and
cold refreshments will be available in the East Stand.
Regardless of the outcome at the end of the season,
please come and support the next generation of local
talent. We look forward to seeing you there!

Since its formation in October 2002 Carlisle United
Official Suppoters’ Club has handed over almost

£30k to the club. This generosity is purely down to you
the supporter and here are some of the areas we have
made money available to the club:

Match sponsorship x 2 games
Pitch cover
TV and Audio equipment - refurbishment of The
Sunset Suite
Sponsorship of Olga the Fox
Player sponsorship both home and away kits x 4
players
Match ball sponsorship
Notice boards in and around the ground to display
Supporters’ Information
TV and Audio equipment - refurbishment of Foxy’s
restaurant
Players’ awards both 2003 and 2004
Junior Blues activities
There has also been a £500 donation from a very
special supporter
And not least of all the massive £12,000 check from
the Grand Draw presented to Neil Dalton for the
purchase of TechnoGym equipment.

Members of the Supporters’ Club and the Trust have
done this through a great deal of hard work. Here are
some of the incentives that has raised this fantastic
amount of money:
Membership fees, raffles, car boot sales, collections,
sale of pin badges, forums, travel, Bob’s bargains
(cookies and drinks sold on away trips), gifts,
competitions, football tournaments and numerous other
activities.
For a second season members of the Supporters’ Club
and CCUIST have been responsible for the sale of
tickets from the ticket booths located at the Paddock,
East Stand, Warwick Road and when required the East
Stand for away fans. This is purely voluntary and no cost
falls on the club - so be kind to us when getting your
tickets.

CUOSC

This is where your money has gone


